
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

GRATITUDE SERMON SERIES 
“God’s Grateful Heart” 

1st Kings 3:3-14; 2 Timothy 4:6-8 
 

“It pleased the Lord that Solomon had asked this.” 
 

 
 
God’s promises are earthly in the Old Testament. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
God’s promises are eternal in the New Testament. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496  
Fax  256-447-7322 

Deacons on call : 24hrs. A Day 
Mark Steward 256-343-5373 
Ben Singleton 256-310-0650 

Nov. 4, 2018 

 
Call To Worship      “Come Thou Fount Come Thou King”
     
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
                 
       
 
Worship          “Shout To The North” 
   “Chain Breaker” 
 
 
 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood  
Choir Special  “God Is In Control”    
 
 
Message                       Michael Ingram 
                          “God’s Grateful Heart” 
      1st Kings 3:3-14; 2nd Timothy 4:6-8 
                                 
         
 
Invitation              “O Come To The Altar” 
 
 
Decisions     Michael Ingram
     
 
Announcements 
 
 
Closing Prayer    Paul Harper 
        



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 4th 

 Operation Christmas Child Boxes in Vestibule 

 Children’s Choir 4:30-5:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Monday, Nov. 5th 

 Go and Grow 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Nov. 6th 

   Sunshine Club moved to Thurs. 11/8 –voting 

   Baptist Women’s Day of Prayer 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 31st 

 Awana Meal  @ 5:30 p.m., Clubs @ 6:00-7:30 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

   Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir 

Thursday, Nov. 8th 

 Tailgate Party/Rehearsal-come enjoy 6:00 pm 

Sunday, Nov. 11th 

“Operation Christmas Child Boxes Due Today” 

          Youth Spaghetti Lunch fundraiser  
 immediately after Morning Worship. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Nov. 4th-Nov. 11th 

 

 Babies:              Valene & Brandon Harvey 
 Toddlers 1: Liz & Chad Harper 
 2’s & 3’s: Josh & Savannah Martin 
 4 yr. old:   Debbie Cardwell, Heather McDivitt 

 5 yr. old:          Boyd & Ashley Howard 

 Security:         Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

 Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

 Babies:         Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

 Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty Clemons & Sandy Phillips 

 4 yr. old: Amy & Addison Benefield 

5 yr. old:         Missie & Haley Bostick 

 Security:            Sparks Harper  & David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

Nov. 5th 
Lauryn Richardson 

Nov. 6th 
Robbie Smith 
Brittany Jones 

Nov. 10th 
Pep Waits 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 4th 

SUNDAY, Nov. 11th 

 

Drop by the WMU table in 
the Entrance Hallway and 
write down the desserts you 
want and the name and 
number of the baker. Call to 
reserve your dessert. We will 
take reservations for dates in 
November and December.
 
Thank you to those who are 
baking the desserts. Please 
collect the money for your 
desserts and turn in to Pam 
Jones, Nicole Mouchka or to 
the Church Office. Please note 
that money is for Christian 
Women
you for your support!

Sunshine Club will not 
meet Tues. 11/6 due to 
voting. We will meet 
on Thurs. 11/8 at ll:00 
in the Fellowship Hall. 
This will be  our 
Thanksgiving meal. 
We will also hold elec-
tion of Officers. Pray 
for  those you can 
nominate. Meat, bread 
and drinks will be  
provided. 

A picture of Randy  
Evers is missing 
from our Wall in 
the Fellowship 
Hallway. If you 
have the picture, 
please return it to 
its original place. 
Thank you. 

     Tailgate Party & 
           Rehearsal 
 
Please wear your  
favorite team colors 
and come enjoy the 
fellowship at our 
Christmas Rehearsal  
& Tailgate on Nov. 8th 
at 6:00 p.m. Looking 
forward to seeing you 
all at that time. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

CAKES FOR THE HOLIDAYS 
 

Drop by the WMU table in 
the Entrance Hallway and 
write down the desserts you 
want and the name and  
number of the baker. Call to 
reserve your dessert. We will 
take reservations for dates in 
November and December. 
 
Thank you to those who are 
baking the desserts. Please 
collect the money for your 
desserts and turn in to Pam 
Jones, Nicole Mouchka or to 
the Church Office. Please note 
that money is for Christian 
Women’s Job Corp.  Thank 
you for your support! 

The Piedmont Benevolence needs 
your extra plastic grocery bags. We 
use them for our clients canned 
goods at Distribution and for the 
items they get in the clothing 
Department. If you have extra turn 
them in to Sandy.  Thank you! 

Baptist Women’s World Day Of 
Prayer 

 
We would like to invite all women, 
young or older to the Baptist  
Women’s World Day of Prayer on 
Tues. Nov. 6th @ 6:30 p.m. in the  
Fellowship Hall. Desserts will be 
served. Hope to see you there! 

FBC Church Family: Thank you 
so much for our special worker 
recognition day and for the  
generous love offering. It is truly a 
blessing to work with the Senior 
Adults. I love and appreciate  
everyone for your thoughtfulness 
and kindness. Sincerely, 
  Rhonda Ledbetter 

Thank you so very much for your 
prayers during my father’s illness & 
passing. Your love and concern was 
truly felt. I appreciate your Christian 
fellowship and look forward to being 
with you all again soon. Sincerely,  
  Ginny Shaver 

To Our Church Family of FBC: 
The staff would like to thank the 
Church and each individual for 
the kind thoughts and love 
shown us in the cards and other 
gifts we received. The prayers 
you have sent up to our  
Heavenly Father for us is greatly  
appreciated. It is a joy to serve 
with you.  
Michael, Kathy, Sandy, Darren, 
Darby, Mike and Rhonda. 
       We love you all!! 
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